
Sandisfield Library Minutes 

Date: August 28, 2017 

Place: Sandisfield Library 

Time: 12:30 

Present: Clare English, Sadie O’Rourke, Terry Spohnholz, Mary Turek, and Kathie 

Burrows 

Absent: all present 

Minutes of June 26, 2017 were accepted. Motion made by Clare and seconded by 

Mary.  

Discussed FY 2017. Gift fund and Mass Cap matched. Salaries had funds left due 

to weather and holidays. 

Cultural council passes are good for all year round. Have passes for Shaker Village 

and Berkshire Museum. Terry will be requesting passes next year and continuing 

building the children’s book for the next Cultural council period. 

Librarian Report: The summer reading program was a success. There were 13 kids 

who participated. The treasure hunt was a huge success with donated ice cream. 

There were 2 hunts to accommodate the ages.  

Terry was recognized for the wonderful job of the summer reading program. 

The library is still not accepting books. 

Terry mentioned that SARC will be doing a pumpkin decoration in October. There 

is a new system for interlibrary loan for the Mass Catalog System.  Discussed 

getting a computer /laptop for children. 

Arts and crafts will continue with Lynn. 

Other Business: Discussed the coming labor day holiday schedule. Will be closed 

for Saturday and Monday. 

Terry will be off September 9th and Vicky will substitute for her. 

 The library has a lot of great books. 

Next meeting: October 30, 2017 at 12:30 pm. 

The meeting adjourned at 1:23. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Mary L. Turek 



 

 

 


